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Ref: 8ENF-W 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

South Park Village Subdivision 
C/O Sherry Daigle, Treasurer 
aka South Park Village Home Owners Association 
P.O. Box 1727 
Jackson. WY 83001 

RE: Emergency Administrative 
Order issued under Section 1431 
SDWA to South Park Village 

Subdivision 
Docket No. SDWA-08-2007-0065 
PWS ID #5600836 

Dear Ms. Daigle: 

On July 20, 2007, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) issued an 
Emergency Administrative Order (Order) under section 1431 of the Safe Drinking Water 
Act (the Act), 40 U.S.C. 3 300i, to the South Park Village Subdivision (the System). 
This letter confirms the verbal notice provided to you by Kimberly Pardue Welch of EPA 
on July 27, 2007 for reduced monitoring and recision of the public notification (boil 
order) and alternate water source requirements under the Order. Additionally, this letter 
serves as written notice that effective July 27, 2007, pursuant to the Order, daily 
bacteriological monitoring is no longer required and may be reduced to weekly 
monitoring. This notice is based on bacteriological monitoring conducted on July 22", 
July 23rd, July 24'h, and July 25'h, 2007 which were analyzed as total coliform negative. 
Weekly bacteriological monitoring shall be conducted until you are notified by EPA that 
sampling may be reduced to monthly. Additionally, you may discontinue the public 
notice required by the Order and may discontinue the provision of an alternative potable 
water supply. As an additional measure to ensure the protection of public health, on 
July 27, 2007, EPA requested the System take chlorine residual samples twice daily 
(once in the morning and again in the afternoon at the entry point to the distribution 
system). The System willingly complied with this request and submitted daily chlorine 
residual results for July 26'" July 27'h, July 28Ih, and July 29Ih, 2007. South Park Village 
Subdivision is required to continue daily chlorine residual sampling until notified by EPA 
they may discontinue the sampling. Additionally, the System shall include daily chlorine 



residual sampling as part of their compliance plan which is required as part of both 
enforcement orders. The system is required to comply with all other provisions of the 
Order. Penalties for failing to comply are set forth in the Order. 

We appreciate your cooperation. If you have any questions regarding this 
matter, please contact Kimberly Pardue Welch at (303) 312-6983. If you are 
represented by an attorney or have legal questions, please ask your attorney to call 
Michelle Marcu, Enforcement Attorney, at (303) 312-6921. 

Sincerely, 

06ce of Enforcement, Compliance 
and Environmental Justice 

A J C ~  -, b2- 
Diane Sipe, Director 
Technical Enforcement Program 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance 
and Environmental Justice 


